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Name: Frances K Garvert
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Organization: Fenwick Island home owner

Comments:
I am opposed to the off shore wind projects under consideration by DNREC. This project is already
out dated with the new wind turbine designs that are more efficient and less costly that the huge
wind turbines that are not proposed in this application. Consider postponing the application for
several years so we can decide what is the optimum technologies for this invasive project harming
the environment both ecologically and natural beauty. We have a beautiful seacoast along Delaware
that should be off limits to this kind of development. i came from a Pennsylvania coal region and
lived with the destruction of coal mining both underground and strip mining. In future years I
anticipate the same ugliness using huge wind turbines off the coast. This natural beauty should be
maintained for future generations. I just read a book about Theodore Roosevelt and his love for our
countries beauty and his zeal to preserve our parks and natural resources. Perhaps our concern
can help stop this environmental disaster for Delaware. Thank you for considering this comment.
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